Institutional Review Board Statement

Re: A Novel Variant Syndrome Associated with Congenital Hepatic Fibrosis

The study was reviewed and approved by the Hacettepe University Institutional
Review Board.

On behalf of all authors: /é , )lpbfk

Yusuf Bayraktar, MD /('j/f’w//{ “ ]/“

Division of Gastroenterology, Department of Medicine
Hacettepe University School of Medicine

Ankara, Turkey

e-mail: bayrak@hacettepe.edu.tr

Phone: +90 (312) 442 9428



